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November MTG minutes posted... 

Hello LEAP Delegates AND Guests from our November meeting.  Due to 

the large turnout at our "College Planning" event, we wanted to share the 

"minutes" with a wider audience, so this email is going to more than just 

delegates.  We still strongly encourage our delegates to do all they can to 

share this information with their schools.  Ideally we would circulate 

and post it on both school websites and share with PTOs.  Because 

of the relevance of the topic AND the timing of the school year, we 

welcome you to reach out to your school's lead counselor so that their 

staff can further share with parents who would appreciate this additional 

information. 

 

LEAP's secretary, Mrs. Melissa Ganz has put together a fine review on the 

November 11 meeting.  [You can also click on the graphic directly below to open 

http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/11.11.2015_LEAP%20_Program_Summary.pdf
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/11.11.2015_LEAP%20_Program_Summary.pdf
http://www.twitter.com/LEAP4edu
http://www.facebook.com/lcps.LEAP
http://www.lcps.org/LEAP
mailto:LEAP.news@gmail.com
http://www.lcps.org/Page/161339


 

the PDF document.]  This program summary & minutes of the meeting as well as 

the briefing slides are all listed on the LEAP website in PDF format here 

==>  http://www.lcps.org/Page/161339 

  

 
 

   

November presentations too... 

Also included on the LEAP website are each of the presentation slides 

that accompanied our excellent speakers in November.  We are 

confident that if you found the meeting worthwhile, you will value 

having the presentations to review, perhaps with your student. 

 

A special note to our GUESTS at our last meeting:  We are happy that you 

joined us for this timely discussion.  LEAP is structured to be made up of 

delegates from all of Loudoun's 88 schools.  Ideally we would have two 

http://www.lcps.org/Page/161339
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/11.11.2015_LEAP _Program_Summary.pdf


 

delegates for each school so that if one delegate cannot attend, the alternate 

can and vice versa.  Quite a few of our schools ONLY have one delegate and a 

few have none for the 2015-16 school year.  If you are not sure who the 

LEAP delegate is for your school's parent group, feel free to contact us by 

email and we will be happy to connect you. 

 

 

Getting involved with LEAP ... 

 

If it turns out we have a delegate slot open, we would welcome 

you to contact your PTO and offer your time to serve.  LEAP 

always meets on the 2nd Wednesday of the month and we have a 

fabulous line-up of exciting programs planned for the remainder of 

the school year. 

 

 

 

Notes from LEAP's president ... 

  

Wow!  I was so, so pleased to see many parents attend LEAP's program 

headlining "What Are Colleges Looking For".  It is never too 

early to prepare for those college years.  They creep up on you before you 

know it. 

  

The presenters provided a volume of information, and we wanted to make 

sure you have access to it as a reference.  You can find all the presentations 

listed at http://www.lcps.org/Page/161339. 

  

http://www.lcps.org/Page/161339


 

Please remember to share the information with other LCPS parents.  If 

you have any suggestions or comments, please email us at 

LEAP.news@gmail.com. 

  

We look forward to seeing you at our December meeting when we will 

discuss "Teacher Diversity in LCPS".  You do not want to miss it 

on December 9 at 7:00pm. There is a special meet & greet at 

6:30 for LEAP Delegates. 

  

Thank you, 

Rennea Butler 

LEAP President 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 So, at LEAP's last meeting... 

 

 

 



 

Full house at LEAP - Veterans Day - November 2015  

   

 

 

Dr. Charlotte Klaar served as 

LEAP's lead off speaker for our 

"College Planning" program.  

 

She discussed the how and 

when of college planning 

including details on what's 

important, key elements to 

consider, types of colleges, 

campus visits and even 

standardized testing.  Dr. 

Klaar's presentation is 

available at LEAP's website.  

 

 

A full list of all presentations 

given that evening are also 

available here 

==>  http://www.lcps.org/Page/161339 

   

  

 

  

 

 

Dr. Charlotte Klaar speaking 

to parents & teachers 

at LEAP's November meeting.  

 

 

  

Representing J. Michael Lunsford Middle School from the Dulles 

South part of Loudoun, principal Carrie Simms and counselors 

http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Dr._Charlotte_Klaar.pdf
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Dr._Charlotte_Klaar.pdf
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Dr._Charlotte_Klaar.pdf


 

Jennifer Calderone and Sue Simpson discussed several college 

planning concepts that would apply to the 6th, 7th and 8th grade 

middle school student.  

 

Of specific interest, they discussed priority with which middle 

schoolers tend to take interest in college as compared to other 

pursuits.  They detailed the "College in 6" program, the "Family 

Connections" online tool and what parents of middle schoolers can 

do to prepare.  The JML staff presentation on college is available 

on LEAP's website. 

 

 
 

http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Lunsford_Middle_School.pdf
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Lunsford_Middle_School.pdf


 

 

Cathy Hall, Outreach Coordinator for 

Northern Virginia Community College 

(NVCC or otherwise well known as 

"NOVA") offered her presentation to 

LEAP parents, both delegates and 

guests, in explaining some of the unique 

advantages NVCC has to offer right here 

in Loudoun and the Northern Virginia 

region.  

 

 

The NVCC presentation to LEAP is available on LEAP's 

website.   Cathy discussed the benefits of NOVA and their pre-

admission requirements as well as a guaranteed admission program 

for further study "after the associate's degree" at some of Virginia's 

other well-known universities. 

 

http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Hall_NOVA.pdf
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Hall_NOVA.pdf


 
 

 

 

 

Appearing from Shenandoah 

University and speaking about 

private colleges and the 

admissions process was Rachel 

Sepelyak.  Rachel's SU 

admissions presentation is 

available on LEAP's website. 
 

 

Rachel's presentation from the November meeting is available 

on LEAP's website.  She included details about "application 

deadlines" and frequent "terms of art" in the college admissions 

process. 

 

http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Sepelyak_Shenandoah_Private_Univ_Admissions.pdf
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Sepelyak_Shenandoah_Private_Univ_Admissions.pdf
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Sepelyak_Shenandoah_Private_Univ_Admissions.pdf
http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Sepelyak_Shenandoah_Private_Univ_Admissions.pdf


 
 

 

 

Long-time delegate and former 

LEAP president, Maura Walsh-

Copeland gave a presentation 

to parents and teachers on a 

"Parent's Perspective" in 

preparing students for 

college.  Of specific interest to 

parents, Maura focused on the 

path of actions parents & 

students can take during their 

time at LCPS.   
 

Maura's "Parent Perspective" presentation from the November 

meeting is available on LEAP's website.  She cited several resources on 

LCPS websites that are noted in her presentation -- see slide 11 for detail. 

http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Parent_Perspective.pdf


  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 
 

 

Coming Up at LEAP's Next Meeting ... 

 

Teacher Diversity in LCPS 

December 9 

 

http://www.lcps.org/cms/lib4/VA01000195/Centricity/Domain/99/LEAP_Nov_Parent_Perspective.pdf
http://www.twitter.com/LEAP4edu
http://www.facebook.com/lcps.LEAP
http://www.lcps.org/LEAP


 

program start:   7pm 

delegates meet & greet:   630pm  
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